
Welcome back                                                                                   Tuesday 4 January 2022 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are very much looking forward to our pupils returning to KGS tomorrow. 

  

Please do get in touch with School today, however, should your child be unable to attend tomorrow due to a positive LFT/PCR or if you are 

awaiting the results of a PCR for your child.  Should you require any more LFT, then please do collect a box from the School Office from 

today. 

 

Just a reminder that pupils should attend School tomorrow in their normal Wednesday attire. Should you be uncertain about this, please get in 

touch with the School office who will be able to advise you. 

 

The School Calendar will be with you by the end of this week, but below is a reminder of some key dates for this half-term. 

 

•       Wednesday 5 January 2022 - Spring Term commences 

•       Wednesday 19 January 2022 - Reception Class September 2022 Open Evening (6.30 pm - 7.30 pm) 

•       Sunday 23 January 2022 - LAMDA examinations 

•       Tuesday 1 February 2022 - Senior School music scholarships 

•       Wednesday 2 February 2022 - Senior School drama Scholarships 

•       Saturday 5 February 2022 - Senior School entrance examination 

•       Wednesday 9 February - Parents' Evening (6.00 pm - 8.00 pm) 

•       Thursday 10 February - Parents' Evening (4.00 pm - 6.00 pm) 

•       Friday 11 February - Half-term ends (3.50 pm) 

 

Please note that the Reception Class 2022 Open Evening will now take place virtually. 

 

Breakfast Club and Late Room will recommence from tomorrow at the usual times. 

 

After-school clubs will start next week, so please note that the car park may be a little busier than usual for the rest of this week during 

collection time. An updated list of clubs, and further details, will be sent out this week in order for your child to select the clubs that they wish 

to take part in this term. 

 

Covid-19 procedures in the Junior, Infant and Pre-School will remain in place until 10 January, as per the last communication from Mr Berry. 

The School’s Covid plan is available on the website to view.   Please could we kindly request that you wear a mask during drop off and 

collection if you are unable to socially distance from other families. 

 

I do hope that you all feel rested and ready to return to KGS. We look forward to welcoming you back tomorrow. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs O'Donoghue 

Headmistress 

 

 


